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Ref: VC/PQ27654/25 

11th June 2025 

Deputy Claire Kerrane TD 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 

PQ27654/25 

To ask the Minister for Health if the National Ambulance Service plans to make a submission for 
capital for a new NAS Education Centre in Ballinasloe, County Galway; and if she will make a 
statement on the matter. -Claire Kerrane 

Dear Deputy Kerrane, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. 

I can confirm that the National Ambulance Service intend to make a capital submission 
to replace the current leased building in Ballinasloe. 

I trust this information is of assistance. 

Yours sincerely, 

Vincent Cronly 
Director of Planning and Infrastructure 
National Ambulance Service 
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